
13th December 2022 

Paula Quinlan  

660 Glenovel Road 

Lake Bathurst 

Nsw 2580 

To whom it concern,  

I would like to strenuously object to the Tarago incinerator as I live in the Tarago area and Veolia 

have not followed protocol and procedure with the current gas extraction and smell issues occurring 

over many years. Please check with the epa. 

How can they be trusted with the incineration of Sydney’s waste? 

This is another contentious issue why are we responsible for Sydney’s waste? Should they not take 

responsibility for their own waste and burn it in their own backyard?  

 They, Veolia have guaranteed that there are no safety or health issues to be concerned with, if this 

is true why would you pay to transport rubbish 2 and a half to 3 hours via rail? This does not make 

any financial or common sense. Maybe Sydney could be more responsible with its waste?  

Please do not allow what is left of our clean air to be polluted further by Sydney’s rubbish! 

Regards, 

Paula Quinlan  

 


